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2nd May 2012

Dear Colleague

F1 in Primary Schools Competition

Thank you for your entry in this year’s F1 in Primary Schools Competition.  I enclose details of the Northern Ireland regional finals which will take place on Wednesday 9th May 2012 at the Ulster Museum, Belfast.

Registration will open at 8.00am and finishing time will be approximately 3.00pm.  Please make sure you arrive on good time to set-up your project display. Each team will be provided with a display board which will accommodate up to 8 x A3 sheets. There will be access to 240V, power points for laptop computers.

You should ensure you have the following when arriving for the competition:

· One competition car to the correct specification, ready for racing;

· Laptop computer (optional) for display at stand;

· Memory stick containing your Power Point presentation;

· Portfolio of concept sketches, screen dumps, rendered images of the car design and research.

Please note that each school is responsible for supervising their own equipment when in the museum.

A laptop computer and projector will be available in the break out rooms for use during the verbal presentations.

Unfortunately, Sentinus is unable to supply lunch for pupils.  Therefore it would be advisable for all pupils to bring a packed lunch with them.  Lunch will be provided for teachers and accompanying adults and tea/coffee will be available mid morning.
Local on-street parking is available but limited so we would advise early arrival. A drop off point for equipment and students has been arranged via the back of the museum (staff entrance from the Stranmillis Road) from 8am the Museum staff will be aware of your arrival – please let them know you are there as part of the F1 in Schools Event.  Pupils, Teachers and assistants can enter the building via the main public doors at the front of the museum. 
Remember that although this event is a competition and whilst we would all like to win, there is also a lot of fun to be gained from participating. So remember to enjoy the event and if your team doesn’t win then there’s always next year.

Please contact myself at laurence.donaghy@sentinus.co.uk or Tel 028 9262 7755 to confirm your attendance, team names, pupil names and KS details if you have not already done so.

Good luck to you all! 

Yours faithfully,

Laurence Donaghy 
Project Manager
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